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Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
P.O. Box 173779

Denver, CO 80217

Hello, 

We are writing to let you know about upcoming activity on an existing natural gas 
gathering line in your area. Please see the map on the reverse side for reference. We 
are planning on installing a gathering line to the north of your community. This line will 
tie in two Crestone well location facilities. 

A welding truck, backhoe and hydro-vac (pictured on the reverse side) are needed to 
conduct this operation. The work is scheduled to begin on or around the week of 
October 16th and will take approximately four to six weeks. In an effort to reduce the 
inconvenience to surrounding residents, crews will work Monday through Saturday 
during daylight hours only. You will see the operations and are likely to hear 
construction like noise during the operations. 

Thank you for your patience while we perform work in your community. If you have any 
questions or wish to report an issue related to our operation, please contact us via the 
Anadarko Colorado Response Line at 866.248.9577 or 
AnadarkoColorado@anadarko.com. 

When you contact us, please reference this activity by the following name: 
Gathering Line Installation- Pratt

A Wholly Owned Subsidiary of Anadarko



• Work is scheduled to begin the week of October 16th and will last approximately 4-6 weeks

• You will see a backhoe, welding truck and hydro-vac used during this activity

• When you contact us, please reference this activity by the following name: Gathering Line Installation- Pratt
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Natural Gas Gathering Line Installation

North

Anadarko Colorado Response Line
866.248.9577

AnadarkoColorado@Anadarko.com

For more information about oil & natural gas 
development visit: http://cogcc.state.co.us www.Anadarko.com/colorado
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